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 Clinic Interns Participate in 
Municipal Court 
Expungement Day 

 

 

 

On September 20, 2019, Washburn Law 
Clinic students (pictured above in order) 
Michael Tamou, '20, Joshua Howell, Chris 
Noone, Tanya Buettgenbach, and Lanna 
Allen, JD Candidates, '20, volunteered at the 
Topeka Municipal Court's Clean Slate 
Day. The Washburn Law Clinic completed 
113 expungement petitions for members of 
the Topeka community. 
 

 

   

 

 

 


